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Message:
Redistricting in Texas

Dear Members of the Texas Senate,

I am writing as a concerned Texan
and voter to strongly oppose the
current congressional
redistricting plans under
consideration. These maps appear
to unfairly favor partisan
interests over fair
representation, and they do not
reflect the demographic realities
or communities of interest across
our state.

Redistricting should serve the
people—not politicians.
Gerrymandering undermines our
democracy by diluting the voices
of voters, particularly
communities of color, and by
allowing elected officials to
choose their voters instead of
voters choosing their leaders.

I urge you to reject any maps
that are drawn to entrench
partisan power at the expense of
fair and equal representation. I
support maps that:

Reflect the diversity and growth
of Texas,



Preserve communities of interest,
and

Comply fully with the Voting
Rights Act.

Please prioritize transparency,
fairness, and the long-term
health of our democratic process
over short-term political gains.

Sincerely,
Michele Montemayor

San Antonio, TX 




